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Dear Colleagues,

We are great pleasure to announce that the June 2024 issue of the Medical Journal of Bakırköy has 

been published.

Medical Journal of Bakırköy continues its mission by publishing original research and studies in the 

field of general medicine. As an international journal, it will continue to develop over time with your 

valuable contributions. As the Editorial Team, we continue to work hard and with enthusiasm for this 

goal. We have full faith that we can achieve this together.

We believe that we offer you original, qualified, interesting and comprehensive articles in this June 

2024 issue.

I hope you enjoy reading this issue of Medical Journal of Bakırköy. We hope that you will send your 

future original studies to our promising journal, along with your valuable contributions and suggestions.

Kind regards,

Musa ÇIRAK, M.D., Ph.D.

Chief Editor

Editorial


